Amber Noworatzky

6910. Thanks.

From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject:	Greg Minikel Thursday, May 9, 2024 12:00 PM PI and PS Concerns Billy Hutterer FW: External: Jefferson Elementary Request
Attachments:	Aerial Jefferson School - Prop. Stop Signs.pdf
To All:	
Jefferson Elementary Principal Lis	a Delsman called me regarding the results of their safety audit with the Feds.
They are recommending Stop Signs to be installed on S. 15 th St. at Division St. and on S. 15 th St. at Manila St.	
The area at S. 15 th and Division St. is not really a T intersection since their driveway is in line with S. 15 th St.	
She also told me that all students have to leave via the gate on the south side of the school, so there are many kids crossing Manila St.	
Based on our discussion, I told Lisa that I support their request and we will plan to put this request on the June 10 P.S. Comm. meeting agenda.	
From: Delsman, Lisa <delsmanl@mpsd.school> Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 6:32 PM To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> Subject: Re: External: Jefferson Elementary Request</gminikel@manitowoc.org></delsmanl@mpsd.school>	
Greg-Thank you for contacting me. I will absolutely call you tomorrow today was a bit hectic and it is now late. We had a pretty intensive safety audit done by a number of DOJ, Marshalls, Troopers, etc and learned a great deal about our building and ways we can improve safety. One of the bigger concerns was the fact that 15th street is an uncontrolled intersection to Division- which runs directly into Jefferson as well as 15th and Manila in the back of the building. They recommended a stop sign at each intersection for a number of reasons- that I can absolutely share with you when I call you. Thanks again.	
On Wed, May 8, 2024 at 2:41 PM Greg Minikel < gminikel@manitowoc.org > wrote:	
Hi Lisa,	
I just left you a voicemail as well.	
If possible, feel free to spell out your concerns or request via e-mail. Otherwise, you can also call me at 686-	

Greg Minikel, P.E. **Engineering Division Manager** Dept. of Public Infrastructure City of Manitowoc 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220 Ph. (920) 686-6910 e-mail: gminikel@manitowoc.org From: Beeman, Chad <beemanc@mpsd.school> Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 8:11 AM To: Dan Koski < dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Greg Minikel < gminikel@manitowoc.org>; Lisa Delsman <delsmanl@mpsd.school> Subject: External: Jefferson Elementary Request Greg & Dan, Good morning gentlemen and happy wednesday! I just spoke with the amazing Mrs. Delsman (principal at Jefferson) and she has a couple safety concerns and signage install requests for Manilla St, as well as Division St. at the school. If either (or both) of you have a few minutes to touch base with her on these issues It would be much appreciated (I've

included her on this email)

If there needs to be a proposal brought to Public Infrastructure or Public Safety for any installation or changes to the crossings in this area I would be happy to make those recommendations.

Let me know?

Thanks and have a great day.

Chad P Beeman

Washington Middle School

Maintenance/Artist

920-860-9141

Please Note: Manitowoc Public School District is now using @mpsd.school for all email addresses. Please update your contact information accordingly.

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.

Lisa Delsman Principal Jefferson Elementary School 1415 Division St.

Manitowoc, WI 54220 Cell Phone: 920.323.1518 Work Phone: 920.663.9532 Main Line: 920.663.9530

Please Note: Manitowoc Public School District is now using @mpsd.school for all email addresses. Please update your contact information accordingly.